
Moraine Township Assessor Resignation and Search for 

Replacement  

 

With great sadness, Moraine Township Board of Trustees announces the resignation of 
Assessor Mark Lindsay effective May 15, 2024, due to health reasons. Mark’s contribution, and 
his commitment to fairly assessing and assisting residents of Moraine Township, will be missed. 
Moraine Township staff and officials wish Mark well. 

Applications from qualified candidates will be accepted for consideration for appointment by 
the Board of Trustees to the position of Moraine Township Assessor through close of business 
May 6, 2024.  

State law requirements for qualified candidates include: 

➢ Possess current and valid Certified Illinois Assessing Officer credential (CIAO) 

➢ Member of the same political party (35 ILCS 200/1-1) as the person vacating the office 
(Democratic Party) 

➢ Moraine Township resident.  (NOTE: if no Moraine Township resident meeting the 
above requirements submits an application for this position, state law permits the 
Township to contract with a non-Township resident meeting the credential and party 
affiliation requirement to serve until the term ends on December 31, 2025). 

Maximum annual compensation, as voted by Resolution in 2021, is $74,000; Moraine Township 
Assessor position is not eligible for health insurance or IMRF pension participation. 

Qualified candidates are encouraged to submit resume, cover letter and credentials 
electronically no later than May 6, 2024 to: 

 Moraine Township 
 800 Central Avenue 
 Highland Park, Illinois 60035  
 super@morainetownship.org 
 
The Moraine Township Board of Trustees will schedule interviews for qualified candidates. 

. 

 
For further information email super@morainetownship.org.    
Moraine Township’s website is www.morainetownship.org. 
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